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The article "Trademark Licenses in Limbo Again?" featured in the October 2018 issue of The Licensing Journal 
provides insights regarding the issue of trademark licenses in bankruptcy and whether bankrupt licensors can 
reject their trademark licenses. The federal appeals courts have been split on this question, which may 
eventually be decided by the U.S. Supreme Court.

Subscribers to the Wolters Kluwers Licensing Journal can access the article through their subscription here. 
Otherwise, click here to read the original article on our website.
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